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Dear Parents & Carers,

As the year draws to a close, the staff of Plumpton P.S. would like to thank you for your
strong support throughout the year and wish you all the best for the festive season.

STAFF NEWS

Mrs. Devlin was offered a transfer to a school which is closer to home for her. She will
commence at Castle Hill P.S. at the beginning of next year. | am sure you join me in
thanking Mrs Devlin for her many years of service to the students and community of
PPS and wish her all the very best at her new school. We will miss you, Mrs Devlin!

Miss James found out just this week that she was successful in gaining an Assistant
Principal position at Centaur P.S. which is located up near the Queensland border. Miss
James will be taking leave as she is getting married next week. Miss James's last day at
Plumpton P.S. is tomorrow. On behalf of the school community, thank you, Miss James,
for all that you have done in your time at PPS! We wish you the best of luck at your
new school and congratulate you on your upcoming wedding. Please don't ever forget
us!

Wedding belis will also be ringing for Mr Howse, who will be getting married next
weekend! Congratulations, Mr Howse!

Ms Burrell is moving on from PPS at the end of this term. Thank you Ms Burrell for your
time at PPS — we wish you all the best in the future.

Three new teachers join us as permanent appointments to PPS in 2020. | am sure you
will join with us in welcoming Mr Watts, Mrs Downey and Mrs Eleftheriou into their new
positions from the beginning of next year. Congratulations, also to Miss Butler who has
also been permanently appointed to PPS!

PRESENTATION DAY is on this Monday, ot December, commencing at 9.10am. We look
forward to seeing you there!

We hope our students look after themselves and stay safe over the holidays, and return
happy and healthy to us.

Yours sincerely,

s M Larkin
Principal
5/12/2019



